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April 25, 2007 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Danaya Wright, President, UF Faculty Senate 

 

From: Kathleen Ann Long, Dean 

  Deborah Popovich, President, Faculty Organization 

 

Re: College of Nursing Shared Governance Progress Report 

 

 

Attached please find the By-Laws for the Faculty Organization of the College of Nursing.  

The College of Nursing has had a functional system of shared governance through its  

Faculty Organization for over ten years. We do not have a constitution, per se, but we believe 

all recommended aspects for shared governance are addressed in our by-laws. Items marked 

(UFSGD) were added after review by a College Task Force in order to clarify or insure 

compliance with the UF Shared Governance Document from the Faculty Senate Shared 

Governance Task Force. 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information.  Thank you. 

 

 

Attachment: Faculty Organization of the College of Nursing By-Laws 

 

cc: Douglas Barrett, Senior Vice President for Health Affairs 

  Tom Harris, Associate Vice President, Health Affairs 

  Shawn Kneipp, UF Faculty Senator, College of Nursing 

  Sharleen Simpson, UF Faculty Senator, College of Nursing 

  Bryan Weber, UF Faculty Senator, College of Nursing 
 


